
Evaluation of transition of Initiative-based FS to FR 

 

Title of the Project 
Developing Resource Chain Analysis: Toward Re-embedding Human 

Society into Nature 

Project Leader TOMITA Shinsuke 

General advice and comments of PEC: 

This proposal seems to be appealing in terms of its philosophical viewpoint but difficult to 

understand the objective and methodologies of the project in terms of its academic focus. The picture 

designed in this project is not clear and needs to be re-framed with a more realistic scope. A thorough 

literature review and preliminary survey on the relevant previous research are necessary. There should 

also be a serious interdisciplinary research scope in line with RIHN’s vision. Integrative and 

comprehensive research framework with holistic outputs that reflect RIHN’s objectives is necessary for 

better development of the proposal. For these reasons, PEC would not recommend promoting this 

proposal to a full research project. 

 

 


